



Police Department

October 23, 2006

To The Honorable Common Council Committee on Public Safety 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Honorable Aldermen:

Please introduce, at the scheduled October 24, 2006 Common Council Meeting, a file in title only for purposes of the submittal and review of 2005 Traffic Crashes occurring at Intersections and the 2005 Crashes and Injury Severity Statistics. In anticipation of the statistics being received from DPW-Infrastructure Services Division, the Safety Division will present the 2005 Traffic Statistics Report at the November 22, 2006 Public Safety Committee Meeting.

If there are inquiries regarding this request, you may contact Safety Director, Florence Dukes at 935-7991.

Sincerely,

NANNETTE H. HEGERTY CHIEF OF POLICE

FLORENCE H. DUKES SAFETY DIRECTOR

Cc: Correspondence: DPW-Infrastructure Services Division